Parnjit Singh

Hello,

Please upload their objection.
Thanks,

Sofie

From: Robert Wilson I

Sent: 20 December 2021 11:14
To: Sofie Fieldsend <Sofie.Fieldsend@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: 18 Greville planning

Bleeding Heart Restaurants,
7 Bleeding Heart Yard,
London EC1N 8SJ

December 15, 2021.

Camden Planning and Development

Dear Ms Fieldsend,

Application Number 2021/4294/P 18 Greville Street

| am Robert Wilson, owner of Bleeding Heart Restaurants.

| am writing, as the occupier of the bookings and management office on the third floor of 19 Greville Street,to object
to the above application.

I very much agree with your pre-application advice, and your conclusion that “It is considered that the rear
extensions, in their current form and scale would harm the character and appearance of the host property, terrace
and Hatton Garden conservation area. This element in its current form would not be seen favourably at application
stage by officers”.

The extension now proposed would project past the roof terraces on the second and third floors at the rear of 19
Greville Street.

I note that the glazed door in my third floor terrace is shown as a window. My attached section shows the windows
and door and the overlap of the proposed building accurately.
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The propsed development will impact negatively on my right to light and on my quiet enjoyment of the third floor
terrace,

| urge that consent should not be granted for any development larger than that already consented.
Yours,

Robert Wilson



